
November 23, 2021

Dear Chester Ronning School families.

We are happy to report that the Outbreak Status for Chester Ronning School has been

lifted.

Because we have had no new cases for 14 days, Alberta Health Services notified us on

the weekend that our Outbreak has ended. Thank you for your patience and support

over these recent weeks, as we have worked to ensure that student learning could

continue, even when our school attendance was disrupted.

As we move forward, we remain grateful that you will continue to be diligent in

monitoring your children's health and keep students home if they have symptoms of

illness.

We are excited to have a healthy school family once again!

Sincerely,

Reid Lansing, Principal Nathan Pederson, Assistant Principal


